Jennifer Breslouf

From: Cheng Zhang <chengbinzhang2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2022 5:11 PM

To: Jennifer Breslouf

Subject: Re: 88 High Street - Neighbor's Support

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]
Excellent. Thank you!

Here's a text message from the other abutter/neighbor that expressed her support for the plan:

Shirley 82 High Str...

aware and hopetully support
our plans.

We aren't making additions
and the construction will be
limited to Spring street so it
should have minimal impact on
your tenant.

Hi Cheng, my email is

Thanks for letting me know
ahead of time and we will
support your plan.

Today 5:00

Hi Shirley. Did you see my
email ?

About the permitting.
Hi Cheung, yes | got the the
email. Thank you for all the

information. We will support
your plan!

Great. Thank you.
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On Mon, Mar 28, 2022 at 5:01 PM Jennifer Breslouf <jbreslouf@newtonma.gov> wrote:

Thank you Cheng - | will forward this to the members of the Committee and add it to the file!



Jennifer Breslouf
Office of the City Council

617-796-1218

From: Cheng Zhang <chengbinzhang2010@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2022 4:58 PM

To: Jennifer Breslouf <jbreslouf@newtonma.gov>
Subject: 88 High Street - Neighbor's Support

[DO NOT OPEN links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ]

Hey Jenn,

Good seeing you today. I'm attaching an email from our abutter on Spring Street, expressing their support for our
plan.

One other abutter neighbor texted me her support and the other properties were sold recently to developers.

Thought I'd share this with you for what it's worth.

Best,

Cheng Zhang
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When responding, please be aware that the Massachusetts Secretary of State has determined that most email is
public record and therefore cannot be kept confidential.



